August 22, 2022

DR. LORNA G. BUGAYONG, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent

Alaminos Schools Division
Alaminos City, Pangasinan

Dear Dr. Bugayong:

We are pleased to inform

Republic of the Philippines

ISO 9001:2015

Nt } REGISTRATION NUMBER: QAC/RE63/0267

Province of Pangasinan

you that another project from the National Commission for

Culture and the Arts (NCCA) entitled, Laknab-biswal: Enhancement Workshop for Visual
Arts Talents is granted to the City Government of Alaminos.

Relative to this, we request for 2-3candidate participants from every high school in the
Alaminos City division to register in the said workshop scheduled on September 12-17

and 19-22 2022. Interested

participants must register using the link: https://bit.ly/3TOKILS.

The schedule for screening shall be announced.

Details of the workshop is posted in the Alamoinos City Tourism facebook page. For
clarifications, kindly contact Ms. Rosalie Aruelo (09171234938) and James Ison

(09979662621).

We are anticipating for your usual and untiring support.

Thank you very much.

Truly youys,

ART
City Mayor
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Schools Division of Alaminos City
Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
DM-2022-335
TO: Assistant Schools Division Superintendent — &
Chief Education Supervisor - CID - ~
Chief Education Supervisor - SGOD
Education Program Supervisor - MAPEH
/ﬁeads of Public Secondary Schools

SUBJECT: LAKNAB-BISWAL: ENHANCEMENT WORKSHOP FOR VISUAL
ARTS TALENTS

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

FROM:

DATE: August 30, 2022

For your information, guidgnce and compliance.

UGAYONG PhD, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent 4

LORNA

Website: www.alaminoscity.gov.ph
Email:  celesiearihbryan@gmail.com
Tel. No.: (075) 551-2146
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